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Golden Book Highlights 

Toby Clark 

Cedric Kong 

Jago Anderson 

Tabs 



Diary Dates  

Fri 6 May YR to Godstone Farm 

Fri 6 May Young Voices @ The O2 

Tue 10 May Y 1 & Y3 Drumming 

Workshop 

Wed 11 May KS2 Author Visit 

Wed 18 May Y4 Tropical Beasts 

Workshop 

Wed 25 May Y3 & Y4 The Three 

Little Pigs Production 

Wed 25 May Reception 

Measurement Programme 

Fri 27 May Y5 Bushcraft 

30 May—3 Jun HALF TERM 

Mon 6 Jun INSET DAY 

Tue 7 Jun Y5 & Y6 Parents Coffee 

Morning 

Wed 8 Jun YR Minibeast Workshop 

Thu 9 Jun Y2 to The Lookout 

Discovery Centre 

Fri 10 Jun YR, Y1 & Y2 Friendly 

Friday 

Tue 14 Jun Y3 & Y4 Parents Coffee 

Morning 

Fri 17 Jun Y6 Lego Robotics 

Fri 17 Jun Y3 & Y4 Friendly Friday 

Mon 20 Jun Y4 Chinese Dragon 

Workshop 

Mon 20 Jun Class Photos - Day 1 

Tue 21 Jun Y1 & Y2 Parents Coffee 

Morning 

Tue 21 Jun Y6 Leavers’ Service @ 

Guildford Cathedral 

Wed 22 Jun Class Photos - Day 2 

Fri 24 Jun Y5 & Y6 Friendly Friday 

Sat 25 Jun Brass Concert @ CoGS  

 

Headteacher’s Letter 

Good morning and welcome to another bank holiday weekend.   

My sincere thanks to all parents who have attended this term’s parent 

consultation meetings.  Staff have commented on how nice it has been 

to see parents face to face again.  We will be in touch with those of you 

who were unable to attend so that we can discuss your child’s 

progress.  Behind the scenes, staff have been meeting to discuss 

progress of individuals and next steps.  We are very pleased to see 

significant progress across the school.   

This week as always, the school has been a hive of activity, busy from 

7:45am to 6pm with the launch of our summer term’s clubs offer.  

There has been strong take up of clubs and visitors to the school have 

commented on how busy and vibrant the school is outside the hours of 

a traditional school day.  Next week our choir will be heading off to the 

O2 Arena to join the Young Voices choir.  This is an exciting opportunity 

for children to join others in a large venue, something which the 

pandemic has not allowed us to do for the last two years.  As always, 

thanks to staff for giving up their Friday nights and you, the parents, for 

your support.  It really is an enjoyable evening; I certainly have enjoyed 

attending as both a parent and a member of staff over the years.   

At school we are busy planning the summer 

term trips and visits as well as drafting our 

plans for the Jubilee celebrations this 

term.  Watch this space for a full update.  

There was much excitement in Year 1 this 

morning as they set off for a visit to Merrist 

Wood - I hope the animals are prepared!  

Trips and visits add such richness to our 

curriculum and give those experiences which 

we just can’t replicate in school.  You will see 

a selection of photographs from Year 4’s residential trip to Hindleap 

Warren on page 3 - happy, muddy children! 

I do hope you have a wonderful bank holiday weekend and to those of 

you who will be ending the period of Ramadan, we wish you a very 

Happy Eid in the coming days.   

Best wishes. 

Kathryn Krynicki 

Headteacher 
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Y4 at Hindleap Warren 
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GOLDEN BOOK 
CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR GOLDEN BOOK WINNERS THIS WEEK 

N SQUIRRELS 

Tabs Napier.  We are learning about animals and have set our 

role play up as a vet’s practice.  Tabs took on the role of the vet 

and took great care of all the animals. 

3 ELM  

William Bourne.  In English we have been reading all about Anna 

Atkins, a botanist who sketched and studied British plants.  William 

carefully sketched white bells that were growing in the 

environmental garden.  He thought carefully about where they were 

growing and what they looked like.  Well done William! 

R BEECH 

Sebastian Cassar for excellent creativity and imagination.  

Sebastian is always at the art table creating something exciting.  

He comes up with such imaginative ideas and brings them to 

life using his DT skills.  I’m always amazed by what he creates 

and can’t wait to see what he does next! 

3 MAPLE 

Charlie Sherlock.  In Maths we have been learning about fractions 

and finding equivalent fractions.  Charlie showed good 

understanding and has worked so hard to improve the presentation 

of his work.  Well done Charlie, we are proud of you. 

R HAZEL 

Oscar Hills for doing some amazing writing all on his own!  He 

thinks carefully about what he wants to write and uses all his 

phonics to decide which letters to use.  Well done Oscar! 

YEAR 4 

Everyone!  The children who went to Hindleap were amazing and we 

are very proud of you all.  You showed determination, courage and 

resilience when completing the challenges and it was a pleasure to 

watch you all grow in confidence.  You all learnt how to work as a 

team and the important role that listening plays in communication.  

The children who stayed in school also made us proud with the 

wonderful scenery they have made for our play.  They worked hard 

and learnt to work collaboratively. 

1 OAK 

Figen Izet for amazing effort with her reading.  She has been 

working so hard at her reading and made such good progress. 

5 ROWAN 

Toby Clark.  In Science, we have been looking at life cycles.  We have 

been looking specifically at amphibians and the metamorphosis they 

go through during their lives.  Toby has clearly documented this in his 

diagram of the life cycle of a frog.  Well done Toby, keep up the great 

work! 

1 PINE 

Imogen Hope.  We have been reading about Leaf the polar 

bear.  The animals in the wood are not sure whether they 

should help him or chase him away.  Imogen wrote a letter 

trying to persuade the crows that they should scare him away.  

She listened for the sounds in words and wrote the tricky 

words correctly.  Well done! 

5 WILLOW 

Emme Gwyther for her powerful speech as an islander on Eel Island 

from our new power of reading book Floodland.  Emme thoroughly 

enjoyed writing this speech to persuade others to vote her to be the 

new leader of the island.  Emme has used repetition and modal verbs 

incredibly well throughout her speech.  Emme also confidently read 

her speech to the class and I thought she made a very convincing 

argument!  Well done Emme. 

2 CEDAR 

Jago Anderson.  We are learning about the history of Pyrford 

and Jago explained how the area has changed over time.  He 

remembered to use excellent punctuation, including  a comma 

when writing.  Well done Jago. 

6 HOLLY 

Cedric Kong.  In Art we have been looking at the portraits of the 

American artist, John Singer Sargent, after which we tried to use one 

half of the portrait of Dr Pozzi and complete the other half as closely 

as possible.  Cedric has done a wonderful half-portrait and I 

particularly like the detail on the face and hands.  I could see how 

well he was studying the original to help get the stance correct.  Well 

done Cedric! 

2 HAWTHORN 

James Jaworski for making fantastic progress with all his 

learning in Year 2, including his reading, maths and foundation 

subjects.  This week he studied some historic maps of our local 

area and set out some excellent observations about how 

Pyrford has changed.  Great work James! 

6 LAUREL 

Ava Embling for her fantastic half portrait of Dr Pozzi, in the style of 

the American artist, John Singer Sargent.  Ava’s drawing showed 

proportion and great sketching technique.  Well done Ava! 

2 SYCAMORE 

Lincoln Evans.  Lincoln really enjoys our Maths sessions.  He always works hard and pushes himself to complete any challenges.  This 

week we have been working on 3D shape.  He was able to name and describe the properties of a variey of shapes.  Well done Lincoln!  



Lincoln Evans 

Oscar Hills 
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Diary Dates (contd) 

Tue 28 Jun EYFS Parents Coffee 

Morning 

Tue 28 Jun Y5 Archery / Assault 

Course 

Wed 29 Jun Y5 to Wildwood 

Thu 30 Jun Y5 Pyrford Camp 

Fri 1 Jul Y5 Breakfast BBQ & Team 

Challenge 

Mon 4 & Tue 5 Jul Y3 Activity Days 

Mon 11—Fri 15 Jul Y6 Residential @ 

Osmington Bay 

Tue 12 Jul 10:30-13:00 Singing 

Picnic 

Thu 21 Jul Term ends at 12:00 

 

Y1 & Y3 Drumming 

Workshop now on Scopay 

& 

Reminder - please give 

consent for swimming 

Imogen Hope 

James Jaworski 

Charlie Sherlock 

William Bourne Emme Gwyther 

Ava Embling 
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Clubs News Meatball madness! Lots of onion tears, but a great start to 
cookery club!  

 Year 1 & 2 
From next week and every week thereafter STEM club will run from 3 – 4pm. 

This change has been made due to the school finishing time of KS1 meaning we can 

start the club a little earlier. 

Please collect your children from the normal pick up point at 4pm. 

Many Thanks 

Mrs Rashbrook 

Extended Schools Manager 

esm@pyrford.surrey.sch.uk 

 

 

 

Ink Cartridge Collection  
You can help us raise funds by recycling 

your ink cartridges.   The box is by the 

school office.  We cannot take toner and 

laser cartridges. 

mailto:esm@pyrford.surrey.sch.uk
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Please support Pyrford Penguins who are fundrais-

ing for Alzheimers Society on JustGiving.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/team/

PyrfordPenguins?

utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=team&utm_

content=PyrfordPenguins&utm_campaign=pfp-

email&utm_term=517b9d9df22a4416943c36fdd07

b7931 

 

We have raised over £2000 so far which is amaz-

ing!  The money all goes into the same pot so it 

doesn’t matter who you sponsor but we are all 

aiming to meet our initial £200 target. 

Thank you for your support!  Mrs Murray, Miss 

Adams, Mrs Burnett, Mrs Hope, Mrs Porter, Mrs 

Steen, Mrs Vieira & Mrs Wright 

Thursday 1st & Friday 2nd September INSET DAYS 

Monday 5th September Term starts for children 

Monday 24th - Friday 28th October HALF TERM 

Monday 31st October INSET DAY 

Thursday 15th December Term ends at 12:00 

Tuesday 3rd January INSET DAY 

Wednesday 4th January Term starts for children 

Monday 13th - Friday 17th February HALF TERM 

Friday 31st March Term ends 

Monday 17th April Term starts 

Monday 1st May BANK HOLIDAY 

Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June HALF TERM 

Monday 5th June INSET DAY 

Friday 21st July Term ends 

Term Dates 2022/23 

https://www.justgiving.com/team/PyrfordPenguins?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=team&utm_content=PyrfordPenguins&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=517b9d9df22a4416943c36fdd07b7931
https://www.justgiving.com/team/PyrfordPenguins?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=team&utm_content=PyrfordPenguins&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=517b9d9df22a4416943c36fdd07b7931
https://www.justgiving.com/team/PyrfordPenguins?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=team&utm_content=PyrfordPenguins&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=517b9d9df22a4416943c36fdd07b7931
https://www.justgiving.com/team/PyrfordPenguins?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=team&utm_content=PyrfordPenguins&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=517b9d9df22a4416943c36fdd07b7931
https://www.justgiving.com/team/PyrfordPenguins?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=team&utm_content=PyrfordPenguins&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=517b9d9df22a4416943c36fdd07b7931
https://www.justgiving.com/team/PyrfordPenguins?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=team&utm_content=PyrfordPenguins&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=517b9d9df22a4416943c36fdd07b7931


Church News 
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Job Advertisement for Charity Executive Role at Let’s Read 

Let’s Read is a charity based in Woking which helps children in primary schools improve their literacy, 

particularly those who struggle with reading. We are recruiting a part-time paid Charity Executive 

who will be responsible for the day-to-day running of the charity and the provision of services to sup-

port its two programmes in Woking primary schools: 

• one-to-one tuition with teams of volunteer tutors going into four schools over two mornings a 

week,  

• the presentation of nearly 600 books each term to year-2 children in eleven schools.  

The workload is assessed to be two days a week during term time plus other days and the occasional 

evening, with availability to attend schools on Tuesday and/or Thursday mornings an advantage. The 

role includes secretary to the Board of Trustees/Directors.  The Charity Executive is accountable to 

the chair of the Charity. Payment level and arrangements depend on the successful applicant. The candidate will have: 

• A strong desire to help young people improve their literacy skills 

• Good administrative, office IT and social media skills  

• A background in teaching, education, business or charity work 

• A good understanding of charity governance 

• A personable and enthusiastic nature  

• Effective leadership qualities, particularly inspiring volunteers  

• Experience of fund raising 

The position will commence from July 2022 in preparation for the new Autumn term and is an excellent opportunity to make 

a positive difference to the lives of young people. 

CVs should be forwarded to chair@letsread.co.uk by 16th May 2022. Interviews will take place the week commencing 30th 
May 2022. More available at www.letsread.co.uk. Contact Les Smith, member of Church of the Good Shepherd, on 01932 
351220.  

mailto:chair@letsread.co.uk
http://www.letsread.co.uk

